To: Sunnica Energy Farm
Subject: EN10106
Date: 15 May 2022 15:00:58

The preliminary meeting for this proposal needs to be delayed as a very significant change
1s being proposed. Residents need enough time to have full access to all of the details of
the scheme changes. I object to the rushed timetable being suggested by Sunnica for
assessment evaluation and consultation on the new option 3 which is on land needed for
food production.

If a fair timetable cannot be agreed the application should be withdrawn and then
resubmitted once Sunnica have their plans in order.

Robin Grant
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